
Fayette Water Supply Corporation 

P.O. Box 724 Office (979) 968-6475 

200 Bordovsky Rd Fax (979) 968-8239 
La Grange, TX 78945 www.fayettewsc.com 

Pressure Reducer Valves (PRV) & Member Cut-Off Valves 

Effective November 1, 2017 

Effective November 1, 2017, FWSC no longer installs a PRV or a member cut-off valve. As of 

November 1, 2017, Members with existing PRVs or Member cut-off valves are responsible for 

repair/replacement of this equipment. 

In Section E of the FWSC Tariff: Service Rules and Regulations, the Corporation’s ownership and 
maintenance responsibility of water supply and metering shall end at the meter. Therefore, all water usage 
registering upon and/or damages occurring to the metering equipment owned and maintained by the Corporation 
shall be subject to charges as determined by the Corporation’s Tariff as amended from time to time by the Board of 
Directors. 

The Corporation requires each Member to have a cut-off valve within two feet of the meter on the 

Member’s side of the meter for purposes of isolating the Member’s service line. The valve must meet American 
‘Water Works Association standards, a ball valve is preferred. The Member’s use of FWSC’s angle stop valve or 

another similar valve is prohibited. Any damage to FWSC’s equipment shall be subject to service charges. 

FWSC’s Service Application and Agreement states that FWSC is not liable for damages caused by service 
interruptions, events beyond its control, and for normal system failures. The limits of liability of the Corporation 

are the extent of the cost of service provided. By acceptance of Membership, the Member consents to waiver of 
such liability. 

Do I need a Pressure Reducer Valve (PRV)? 

As stated in FWSC’s Service Application and Agreement, FWSC is not responsible for any damage to 
Member’s property due to water pressure. Due to circumstances beyond FWSC’s control, water pressure may 
fluctuate. Therefore, it is recommended that all properties have a PRV installed to prevent any damage to pipes 

and/or appliances. The Member can attach their own PRV or a have licensed plumber do so. Typically, the PRV 
is factory set to 55PSI, but can be adjusted. It is not recommended for the pressure to exceed 80PSI. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to call the FWSC Office at (979) 968-6475. 

Thank you, 

2 Mcnd—" 

James Rebecek 
General Manager 

FWSC IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER 
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